SAC Minutes March 28, 2019
	Administration
	Teacher/Support Staff Representatives
	Parent Representatives

	Edie Jarrell
	Joellen Coggeshall ~ Non-instructional
	Marie Young


	District
	Constandina Tutten ~ Related Arts
	Teresa Sink-Resigned


	Melinda Bogart
	Judy Greenberg ~ ESE
	Bruce Jones

	SAC Chair
	Jennifer Troupe ~ Kindergarten & 1st Grade
	Sam Horowitz


	Bridget Jeffers ~ 4th & 5th grade
	Courtney Zitzewitz ~  
2nd & 3rd grade
	Krista Pertile

	
	
	[bookmark: _GoBack]Scott Trejbal~Absent

	Business Partner
	
	Rikki Taylor

	Kelley Langford
	
	Reka Beane


Guest:  Sommer Farrin
Meeting was called to order at 3:33 PM.
Discussion and Approval of the Minutes from March 7, 2019: Mrs. Coggeshall made motioned.  Mrs. Pertile seconded.  Motion passed.

District PTO/SAC Meeting Update: Ms. Farrin shared that ink! Had an award that was open for nominations.  Anyone can nominate any staff member for the award.  She also shared about the transportation changes for next year as well as the changes to our start times for next year.  The governor’s new budget was also discussed as well as some of the legislative updates.  The impact of these decisions on our school nurses and ESE populations were also shared.  Ms. Farrin also shared the new information about the new Risk Management policies that are in effect.  The next meeting is on May 1st. 

Student Code of Conduct:  We will host a meeting for anyone interested in looking at the Student Code of Conduct on Monday after school.  The district office has given us the opportunity to review The Code of Conduct and to provide feedback to the district about any changes that we would like to see made.
Principal’s Report:  Mrs. Jarrell shared that we will be hosting our Volunteer Breakfast on Friday, April 12th at 8:30 in the café.  We have an RSVP so that guests can be preregistered for the event.  We are also beginning our testing season.  Our school still needs proctors.  Please let you child’s teacher know if you can help by proctoring for a teacher.  We are also starting to see our calendar fill up with some great end of the year activities!  It should be exciting but busy.  We are looking forward to finishing strong.
Budget Review, Discussion and Vote:  We had one budget request.  Mrs. Young motioned to pass request.  Mr. Jones seconded.  Motion passed.  
School Recognition Fund Discussion, Plan and Vote:  The results of the staff vote were shared with SAC.  Discussion was held regarding some staff members asking for a re-vote.  They felt that they were not aware of some of the specifics, and that they were influenced by their peers.  SAC decided not to have a re-vote due to the overwhelming percentage of people that voted for the same option.  Mr. Lanford made a motion to approve the vote that was held by the staff.  Mr. Horowitz seconded.  Motion passed.  None opposed.
Good of the Group:  We would like to discuss the $6,000.00 rollover funds at the April 11 meeting.
Meeting adjourned at 4:13.

